
   Notice 
Dear Parents,   Date : 30th April 2022 
From today  that is  30-4-2022 Saturday holiday for class Nursery to grade 5th .  
School  Re-opens on 6th  June 2022 Monday. 

Special Note : 
1) Clear your last year fees. 
2) Submit your wards ECS cheques in office before 5th  may . If already submitted please 
ignore. 
3) Collect your wards school uniform from Suyog collection , old green coloured collar 
uniform is  
      not allowed. 
4) Black regular shoes compulsory. 
5) If your wards school app is not working contact to school office. 
Office time – Monday to Saturday  (9:00  a.m to 3:00 p.m.) 


